

Committee Meeting Held at Torrington RFC May 4th 2019

Meeting opened 1000.

Apologises Morley Huxtable

Minutes of last meeting Proposed by Bob Bawden Seconded by Ian Hickman. Carried.

Chairman's Report

Disposal of gas urns – Proposed 2 gas urns to be sold on e-bay –

Exmouth layout pegs. Proposed we use NEW Markers.

Order of New Magnetic Signs for Group Committee (New MCC Badge & damaged)

Check that the rally box has hazard tape & fence posts (Chris Brimble will donate posts)

Request was made why we do not have more entertainment. This would be up to the Rally Hosts.

Cost of entertainment for Exmouth Rally (to ask Ken Hiles if he would do it)

Treasures report

Wooda Farm Holiday Park & Harford Bridge rallies made a small profit. Nothing else to report currently.

Secretary's Report

A letter received from The Group Liaison Officer – reminding Rally Officers that they must obtain in writing permission to rally in another groups area

Request of a transfer to our group Agreed by the Committee _

Request to be sent of the MCC Office for Transfer paperwork to be carried out.

Chris Brimble – No

Brian Mitchell – ask for the Theme for party night at the National (Best)

AOB

Chairman to ask the Rally officer for a list of rallies booked for 2020

Next Years Rally book to show Cost of rally plus rally fee i.e. £8.00 plus rally fee 50p This fee should cover any entertainment or other expenses. Hosts should request the Committee for extra monies for these if required.

Bob to request from Jenny Huxtable for the folder passed over from the 2018 rally officer.

Check & book Torrington RFC for 2020 to coincide with May Day celebrations

Meeting Closed at 1115.

Next Meeting to be held at Tiverton RFC. 29th June at 1400.